
  

BA-PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

POST OFFICE STRIKE 

Phalaborwa Traffic Department wishes to inform you about the impact of the South African Post 

Office strike. 

According to a press release by South African Post Office, mail delivery in four centres - Gauteng, 

Bloemfontein, Cape Town and Polokwane – is hampered by unprotected industrial action and 

incidents of intimidation which began on 18 August in Gauteng.    

As a result, all mail originating from and going to these areas are mostly affected, as are 

Phalaborwa Traffic Fines which are also generated to and correspondence by post received from 

an affected area.   

SMS reminders are being sent in respect of outstanding traffic fines. However, if we do not have 

sufficient contact details on record we shall not able to contact you. 

We therefore urge the public to contact our offices if they suspect, or to enquire whether there 

are any outstanding Traffic Fines (speed cameras) in the Ba-Phalaborwa area which you might not 

be aware of, or to confirm that your representations and /or payments sent by post have in fact 

been received by us. 

Contact Details: 

TEL: (015) 781 6737 or (015) 781 6769 
FAX: 086 723 9651 
E-MAIL: phalaborwa@ifine.co.za 
 
Address: 

75 (A) Sealene Street 
Phalaborwa 
1390 
 
Office Hours: 

Monday – Friday 08H00 – 15H00 

 

Dr SS SEBASHE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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